
Friday 10 June 2022 

This week has been focused on the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations. We 

continued the festivities from the weekend with our own Jubilee Day on      

Monday. The children created art work, studied the music and culture from a 

particular decade of the Queen’s reign and considered a question posed on the 

theme of monarchy. We also managed to have a whole school picnic and       

playtime outside. It was lovely to see children from all year groups playing and 

interacting beautifully together for the first time in a very long while as their 

playtimes are usually held separately. We then prepared the art work for our  

Jubilee Exhibition on Thursday which looked amazing along with the children’s 

bunting and some props from the village carnival. If you missed anything have a 

look at the pictures in the rest of this newsletter! Hopefully the children will 

have some treasured memories of this momentous occasion! 

Diary Dates: 

10-13 June—Y6 Residential Trip to 

Green Park 

Thursday 16 June, 6pm—Meeting for 

parents of children new to Reception in 

September 

22 and 23 June—Y5/6 Level 2          

Bikeability training for those who have 

booked 

Thursday 23 June—Y5 Parents transition 

and residential meeting 

29 and 30 June, 6pm—Y6 production 

‘Value Bands’ for demonstrating           

confidence have been awarded to... 

Reception— Dyman 

Year 1— Finlay 

Year 2— Finley 

Year 3— Toby 

Year 4— Lily 

Year 5— Daniel 

Year 6— Florence 

Well done to all of you! 



                        Star Awards 

Reception— Erin for trying so hard 

with her learning 

Year 1— Charley for amazing phonics 

Year 2— Cian for a super recount of   

Jubilee Day 

Year 3— Callum for excellent work on 

finding equivalent fractions 

Year 4— Arabella for writing a great 

summary of the story of Icarus 

Year 5— Isaac H for his artistic support 

Year 6— Alexa for a brilliant jubilee 

light catcher 

Well done everyone! 

Behaviour Awards 

Reception— Eliza 

Year 1— Chloe 

Year 2— Dylan 

Year 3— Romane 

Year 4— Henry C 

Year 5— Mia 

Year 6— Bongiwe 

Well done to all of you! 

BICYCLE HELMETS 

Could we remind all children to wear 

their helmets while cycling or scootering 

to school?  If your child has outgrown 

their helmet, Mrs Bradford would be 

most grateful for any donations for the 

Reception class. 




